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We fully support the proposed felling and management of trees and bushes at 
14 Greenaway Gardens as proposed in their application.  
 
We live on Chesterford Gardens backing onto the gardens of 14GG. We have 
carefully studied with our garden specialist and welcome their plans for 
introducing mature and diverse specimen trees to replace the largely out of 
control, unstable trees and shrubs that have been neglected for decades. The 
latter have been unsafe as large branches have fallen into our garden during 
storms whilst young children lived here over the years. Importantly, their 
overall plan appears to be reducing old hard landscaping and replacing with 
new mature species and greenery offering new habitats for wildlife.  
 
This plan will reduce global warming, be beneficial to the environment, to the 
aesthetic look of a well-managed park, and to our long term safety. 
 
Patricia Lee & Pascal Heberling 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Patricia Lee 
 
 

 
 
 


